
  
 

 
 

Northwich Schools’ Singing Festival 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Exciting news! We would very much like to invite you to our fourth Northwich Schools’ 
Singing Festival, ‘Northwich Sings!’ Children in each of the schools have been working 
really hard preparing for our singing celebration! 
 
The Festival will run over 4 nights and will be held at Rudheath Senior Academy, 
Northwich. The schools have been grouped for their performances and are collectively 
performing “Pantastic” –the story of Peter Pan.  

 
Monday 20th June Tuesday 21st  June Wednesday 22nd June Thursday 23rd  June 

Victoria Road 
Wincham 

Charles Darwin 
St Bede’s 

Witton Church Walk 
 

Moulton 
Lostock Gralam 
Lower Peover 

Davenham 
Cuddington 

Rudheath 
Sandiway 

Comberbach 
St Wilfrid’s 
Little Leigh 

Weaverham Forest 

Hartford Primary 
Winnington Park 

Crowton 
Leftwich 

Whitegate 

 
Your child will be taken to Rudheath Senior Academy, CW9 7DT on their performance 
day, for the practise at 2pm. They will then stay until after the performance; this will 
finish at approximately 7.45pm.  
 
You are invited to the performance which starts at 6.30pm; doors will open at 6.10pm 
for the audience.  Please use the Pastoral Entrance on Shipbrook Road. 
 
Your child will need a ‘packed meal’ of sandwiches and a drink etc. to eat for tea. 
Children will also need to bring a disposable water bottle and snack for the practice. 
Please send their packed tea in a named disposable bag. 
 
This year the children will need to wear a plain T-shirt and blue jeans. 
 
Photographs of the performance (for families own personal use) will be permitted, and 
may also be used for publicity in the local press. If you do not want your child to be 
photographed, please confirm on the slip below.  
 
Two tickets will be allocated for each child/family. Any spare tickets will be released 
closer to the date, so please state on the attached slip if you would like any. 
 
For your child to take part please respond to the survey on School Spider no later than 
Thursday 26th of May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  


